Joe Mantegna

March 4, 2008

To the Italian American Human Relations
Foundation of Chicago:

I wish you all the best with your upcoming event, “A Tribute to Bobby Darin.”

As your Celebrity Ambassador to my fellow performers, I applaud your efforts in
promoting the education and welfare of our fellow Italian Americans as well as all other
ethnic groups in the great city of Chicago. Buona fortuna!

Sincerely,
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